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MINISTÉRIO DA DEFESA

HOSPITAL DAS FORÇAS ARMADAS

To Olga Diaz de Rada Pardo






Brasília-DF April 30th, 2012

Secretaria de coordinación de los Anales del Sistema Sanitário de Navarra
Pabellón de Docencia (recinto Hospital de Navarra)

C/ Irunlarrea, 3. E-mail: anales@cfnavarra.es
31008 Pamplona (Navarra) – España

Dear Sir, 

We are sending to Editorial consideration the electronic version of our manuscript: A 56-year-old woman with ampullary adenocarcinoma and acute pancreatitis, which was prepared as a Nota Clinica, by Vitorino Modesto dos Santos, Rodrigo Barbosa Villaça, Christiane Silveira Marinho, Pedro Robério de Melo Nogueira Junior, Cecília Oliveira Maia, and Anna Gabriela Oliveira Camilo. 

The authors declare that this manuscript is submitted only to Anales del Sistema Sanitário de Navarra, and there is no funding source or potential financial interest to disclose. They warrant that the article is original; the manuscript represents a valid work, does not infringe upon any copyright or other proprietary right of any third party, is not under review or consideration at any other publication or electronic medium, and has not been published elsewhere, in whole or in part, in the same form or other language. They also certify that have participated sufficiently to the conception and design of this work, as well as the writing of the manuscript, and approve it for publication in this Journal. Furthermore, they authorize the corresponding author to sign all the correspondence in their behalf. 
Waiting to hear from you soon,
Vitorino Modesto dos Santos, MD, PhD
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